SEAViEW

SRA Ad-Hok Board Meeting — September 12, 2023
Tuesday, September 12, 2023 — 7pm
Virtual via Zoom Format

A Quorum was present:

Officers: Jerry Duhovic, President; Rayne Sherman, Vice President;
Pam Sherman, Secretary

Board Members: Dan Rouimi, Kit Song, Gerry Taccini, Mary Hermens

Alternate Board Member Present: Mike Miller

Committee Members:

Officers Absent: Lori Givens, Treasurer

Board Members Absent: David Potter

Call to Order and Opening Remarks by Jerry Duhovic, President at 7:05pm
SeaView Residents Association

Recap of September 6th Community Meeting:

It appears people are not talking to others. Should work with all
Organizations, also very important to be well organized. Create a
Relationship with Stakeholders as Cal Water and county sewer. Who is in
Charge of what? Need early warning of leaks. Also, early detection and
Filling in sinkholes. Understand each organization.

Concern over actions to mitigate rainwater diversions and wells to extract
Water



How to get representation on the Klondike abatement district.

How to communicate with and understand what has been done and is being
done.

Impact upon property values and insurability.

What are actionable items by our association in conjunction with city to
address one of the above?

What opportunities are there to enlist volunteers to help with sections o
this.

Suggestions of actionable items:

Work with city — to expand upon recent communication by Home
Owner/Neighbor Deirdre with KCAD to see how to get Seaview members
onto the board.

Assemble via city council/manager a meeting with all of the stakeholders to
establish who is responsible for what. (City, Utilities, Abatement districts,
county). What are the communication channels each recommends. What is
each group doing at present. Have it as an open community meeting.

Ask City to have representatives of communities attend virtually or in person
the subcommittee and City Council meetings.

Maximize use of website and email distributions for current information on
the topic.

Minutes of 9/12/23 submitted by Pam Sherman, Secretary



